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Message:

To: The Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional References Committee 

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Australia

Dear Sir/Madam,

This submission is in response to the invitation for public comment as part of the Committee's Inquiry into Australian Expatriates.

I have been staying in Jordan intermittently during the past 9 years.  My husband is an Arab national and a Christian minister, so we work within the local church.  We really enjoy our time here, but miss Australia very much.  We have had close association with our embassy, and have found all the staff to be warm and friendly and very efficient with keeping registered Australians informed of latest travel advices and events. Jordan has been a wonderful experience for us as a family of four, but we feel privileged to be Australians.  We have just spent one complete year back in Australia and believe it is the best country in the world!  

I don't believe any Australian should complain about the opportunities or rights afforded to us by our government. After living and travelling extensively in this region for so long, I can honestly say that Australia still is the 'lucky country'.  I believe Australia can be more active, though in helping practically in the Middle East region by increasing the funding of aid projects.  

Thank you.

